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857 Chimney Hill Shopping Center, Virginia Beach, VA 23464 

Phone: 757-463-5072 Fax: 757-463-5382 
 

COVID 19 

The Sitter, Inc is following all mitigation strategies put forth by the Center of Disease Control 
and Prevention to be an area of minimal chance of impact by the COVID-19 virus. Our custodial 
staff are aware of COVID-19 and are now using cleaning products that sanitizes our facility 
and kills the virus. 
 

Face masks are required upon entry. Children aged 5 and over must have a mask (NO MASK 

NO ENTRY). We will only admit one family in the building at a time - please be mindful of other 

families that maybe waiting for entry. Upon arrival everyone must wash/sanitize their hands. 

To help minimize the spread of COVID as always we sanitize toys and disinfect all surface and 

contact areas constantly. Also we use UVC sanitizing lights daily after hours. If a room is 

closed due to exposure and/or kids need to be out for quarantine, TUITION is regularly due! 

Please inform us if anyone has been exposed in your household. If your child displays any 

COVID symptoms please keep them home and notify us immediately! 

 

 

 


